
Year 1/2 
News

Week 1: 
Friday July 27– Crazy Hair Day/ Casual Day
Week 4: 
Science Week
Thursday August 16 – Science Day
Week 5: 
Book Week- Find your Treasure
Friday August 24 – School Closure Day
Week 6: 
Friday August 31 – Book Week Assembly 
Student led Conferences

The date for Student led Conferences 
is yet to be decided. I will let you know 
details as we get closer to the date!

If you believe that you can then you are half way there..
- Theodore Roosevelt

Term 3 week 1 2018
lucy.odriscoll@sjls.sa.edu.au

Ph: 0417969824 

Year 1/2 
News

Welcome to term three

Important calendar Dates

Unit of Inquiry
‘ People express feelings through performance’
‘Human need for shelter depends on where people 
are in the world’
Christin Studies
Christians have key practices and celebrations
Literacy
Literacy block incorporating guided reading, 
writing, spelling, word work, grammar and 
handwriting. 
Writing - Information texts and fiction story study
Mathematics
Measurement and capacity, financial mathematics, 
time and shape.

What Our week looks like
I hope you all had a restful, pleasant and safe holiday 
break. We are over half way through the 2018 school 

year! When I reflect on the year there has been so 
many enjoyable times and I just cannot believe we 

are in the second half of the year. This term is going 
to be filled with lots of fantastic activities for the 

students to inquire into and I look forward to getting 
into the swing of things with them. 

Growth Mindset 
It is fantastic to see all the students developing a 

growth mindset towards their learning. We have begun 
our term setting individualised goals for ourselves to 

achieve by the end of the term. We are hoping to 
challenge ourselves to reach our goals and have begun 

to understand and think of the different problems we 
may approach during our goal achieving journey.

Monday: Chapel
Tuesday:  Library borrowing

IT with Mrs Verrall
Wednesday:  PE with Mrs Cluse

German with Mrs Hepner
Health with Mrs Skinner

Peer support: 
Peer support has begun for semester two, the year 
six/sevens from Mrs Kleinig and Mrs Hambour’s class 
have had a series of training sessions to be trained as 
peer support leaders. Our class has been split up into 
different groups with different leaders and will be 
participating in multiple peer support sessions 
throughout the semester.

If you have any questions please contact me via 
Seesaw or my contact details at the top of the page.

A snapshot of Our Learning 
For term three


